
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for all the engagement that we have seen this week on our new 
social media channels (Facebook and Twitter). Please do take a look if you 
haven't already as we are planning to share lots of the great teaching that goes 
on in school on a day-to-day basis.  Each year group will also be posting on 
different days of the week, and it would be lovely to see your engagement on 
the posts as the week progresses.   
 
Please do not respond to our posts by revealing any children's names, we will 
always be careful to only include initials where there is a photograph of the 
child used. This, of course is to safeguard our pupils and ensure that we are 
keeping them all safe. If you would like to withdraw consent for your child's 
images on social media, you are warmly invited to let the office know at any 
time.   
 
This week I shared a lovely lunch with Natalia, Noah and Zachary from KS1 
as the winners of 'Lunch with the Head' for September. Next Friday, it will be 
the turn of KS2, so look out for the social media posts about this later in the 
week! 
 
Have a lovely, restful weekend.  
 

Mel Nugent  

Headteacher. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 23 September 2022 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo winning 
team who have earned most points over a week  

The team that have  earned the most points in 
the last week ending 9th September is the Blue 
Team 

WELL DONE RED TEAM 

TT Rockstars :Top Scorers this week 

Year 3 Abigail 

Year 4 Sofia 

Year 5 Darsika and Robert 

Year 6 Kaiden and Tobias 

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all 

our children. A special well 

done to the following 

Golden Book winners this 

week! 

Year 

group 

  

N Eesa  

R Amarah  

1 Sarah A  

2 Samuel W   

3 Kayden Jack S 

4 Holly  

5 Junior Maya 

6 William Charlie 

Sports Sarah A  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Parents Evening -  18 / 20  
October 
 
Inset Day - Friday 21 
October 
 
Thursday 20 October 
LAST DAY OF TERM  
 
Monday 31 October 
BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

Find us on  

Twitter! 

@christthesower 

 

Keep up to date  

with all things 

Important Information  

 

If any of your contact details have changed or your child’s medical information has 

changed please let us know as soon as possible.  

 

This week we have sent home letters for you to confirm who is authorised to  

collect your children from school, please complete these and return these as soon 

as possible. 



 

 

LETTING US KNOW ABOUT YOUR CHILD’S 

ABSENCE FROM SCHOOL 

When your child is absent from school due to illness, 

please let the school know, preferably before 8.50am 

on the morning of absence.  After this, please call us 

every morning that your child continues to be absent 

to update the registers.  Remember that we have a 24 

hour absence line, so you can leave us a message in 

the middle of the night if you need to avoid having to 

remember in the morning.   

You can now find  

us on Facebook 

 

Keep up to date  

with all things  

CTS! 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Christ-The-Sower-Ecumenical-

Primary-School-107221428796892/ 

Bake Sale! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Year 6 students are generously 

baking cakes for Charity. 

They will be outside the main  

entrance after school on  

Friday 23 September  

Bring your pennies for a good cause!  

Parents Evening 

 

Parents evening will be held on Tuesday 18 October, 

3.40 - 6.20 and Thursday 20 October, 3.40 - 7pm. 

Booking details will be sent out at the beginning of 

October.  

Please inform Fresh Start catering of any  

allergies your child may have. 
 

All meals need to be booked before 12pm 

on Thursdays for the following week. 

  Lunch time 

Clubs 

 

Next week our FREE Lunch Time Clubs will 

be starting, please encourage your children to 

speak to their teacher to sign up! 

Cauliflower Cards 

 

Shortly, your children will be coming 

home with Artwork for the their custom 

made Christmas cards.  

Please keep an eye out for these, they 

need to be ordered and paid for online 

and the Artwork returned to school to 

be sent off for printing.  

https://www.facebook.com/Christ-The-Sower-Ecumenical-Primary-School-107221428796892/
https://www.facebook.com/Christ-The-Sower-Ecumenical-Primary-School-107221428796892/

